
Calendar                                                                          

 Aug. 24—Carolyn Johnson—Zone 32 Membership Chairperson—Membership 
 Aug 31—Ben Gremlich—CCCH—The Light Keepers Program 
 Sept 6 –7 District Governor’s Visitation to Yarmouth Rotary 
 Sept 20—Golf Tournament—Cummaquid Golf Club 1 pm 
 Nov 10—District  Training Assembly—Whites of Westport 8:00—2:30pm 
 Nov 15—District Foundation  Dinner—Rosebrook—Event Center, Wareham, MA 
 

PLEASE be available at 6:30 AM on 
your scheduled Friday. If you cannot 

attend, please swap with another 
committee member. 

The Main Event 

Program Committees:   Please notify Curly 

Carey  and Steve Albright  of your speakers. 

You are responsible for providing the write up 

on the speaker for the following week. 

August 

Membership 

Dr. Tom Tomasik 

 

September 

Basic Education and Literacy 

Ken Jenks 

 

GUEST POLICY 
Prospective members 
are the guests of the 

Club for their first   
meeting. 

FRONT DESK  
8/24 Bill Lemoine & Mary Vilbon 

8/31 F. Mastromauro & Paul Chatelain 
9/7 Tom Ulrich & Liam Butler 

9/14 Jill & Steve Albright 
9/21 Peter Murray & Bernie Nugent 

9/28 Bill Savicki & Tom Zurn 
10/5 Bud Nugent & Roby Whitehouse 

 
 

MEALS ON WHEELS       
8/28 John Herr & K. Sheytanian 

9/4 Jackie Carnevali & Scott 
Vandersall                                      

9/11 Mike Duffy & Jim Bogle 
9/18 Joe Potzka & Tom Zurn 
9/25 Jan Tkaczyk & Frank   

Mastromauro 
10/2 Ron Hawes & Finbarr Corr 

 
Substitutes Steve Albright  

Frank Mastromauro   
MEET  

at the Yarmouth Senior Ctr.  
528 Forest Rd., South Yarmouth 

9:30 A.M. 
 

August 24, 2018 

8/24—8/30 

Happy Birthday!!!! 
8/30 Susan Provencher 

Happy Anniversary!!!! 
8/26 Jackie & Giuseppe Carnevali 

8/26 Tom & Janice Martin 
8/27 Jill & Steve Albright 

8/27 Kevin & Sondra Lennon 
8/29 Jim & Pat Leighton 

 8 28 

GREETER 
August 24 Jill Albright 
August 31 Roby Whitehouse 
Sept 7 Ron Wright 
Sept 14 Tom Zurn 
Sept 21 Carol Woodbury 
Sept 28 Barbara Adams 
Oct 4 Charlie Adams 
Oct 10 Dave Akin 
Oct 17 Pat Armstrong 

 
BROWN BAG 

September 7 
October 5 

November 2 
December 7 
January 4 

February 1 
March 1 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

    Rotary’s New Vision Statement 
“Together, we see a world where people unite and take ac-
tion to create lasting change – across the globe, in commu-

nities and in ourselves” 

“FORE”  
That’s right, It’s golf outing time again and John 
Gilligan and Mike “Duff Daddy” Duffy and their 

committee are busy planning for another successful 
outing. This year’s outing is again being held at the 

Cummaquid Golf Course on Thursday Sept. 20,   

beginning at 11:30 am. Foursomes, sponsor’s, gift 
cards, auction items are all needed. Please see John 

or Mike to help out with our largest fundraiser of the 
year. 

Annual Dues – Dues invoices are out. 
Please see Liam and check is preferred for 
payment over a credit card due to the        
processing fees  

Think Golf Tournament 
Think Golf Tournament 

Think Golf Tournament 
Think Golf Tournament 

District Governor Visit – The District Governor Bill 
Tennant will be visiting the club in September. The 
annual dinner with District Governor will be on 
Thursday, September 6 and he will be at the meeting 
on Friday, September 7.  

Polio Plus Donation – Members can make the 
$26 donation for Polio Plus at any time,       con-
tributions to be made to the Yarmouth   Rotary 
Foundation. 

DGE Stephen Albright gave an 
update on the Yarmouth Pantry 

Food drive. Over $6000 in   
monetary donations and over 
$9000 in food donations was col-

lected. This is a record for the 
pantry. Thank you to all who 
helped in the drive. 

President Kevin updated the club 
on the District grant funding. He 

will be looking for volunteers to 
assist with replacing the tennis 
backboard and the high school. 

The aim is to have the project 
completed by October. Kevin  
also announced the tracking of 

volunteer hours. This can be 
done on a form or by an email to 
Kevin with the hours and work 

Club Assembly 

Secretary Rafi Chaprut updated the statistics as the ones 
previously shared by a speaker were not current. 
Treasurer Liam Butler announced the budget was passed 
by the board. There was discussion on the allocation of 
funds, including funds needed for the year Steve will be 
DG. 
Allison McEachern  updated the club on the increase in 
people reached through social media. 
Mary Vilbon and Jim Saben spoke on a Fellowship   
survey. The goal is to have members interacting with 
other members in fellowship opportunities, sharing like       
interests. 
Roby Whitehouse spoke on International Service. She 
will be reviewing the grant process for an international 
project. 
Jill Albright spoke on a Fund Raising Development  
committee. 
Ann Knell updated the club on the Early Act program. 
With so many activities for the students to participate in, 
it was felt that the student leadership group with the   
student ambassadors would be participating in service 
projects rather than a formalized Early Act program. 
Mike Karras spoke on the definition of community     
service.  
Mike Duffy and John Gilligan updated the club on the 
Golf Tournament. Donors/golfers and raffle prizes are 
all needed but the major donors from last year are in 

place. 

John Gilligan and Mike Duffy 
Talking  

Golf Tournament 
Sept. 20, 2018 

$$$Happy Bucks$$$ 
Dave Akin – Dinner at the Albrights 
George Davis – Apology buck for missing front desk last week and bring-
ing son to college 
Andi Taylor – Bringing son to college and in the softball playoffs 
Roby Whitehouse – Dinner at the Albrights 
Jim Saben – Tammy with Liz in Newport for sailing 
Ron Hawes – Sad buck for loss of brother 
Brian Sullivan – Bringing daughter to college 
Finbarr Corr – Prayers are answered, relative admitted to Oxford 

 
 

Chief Frederickson with 
Jan Matheson, Julia 

McEachern and her Friend 

 
3 Charter Rotarians  

working the food drive. 
Phil Morris, Rick       

Cannon and Jim Bogle. 
90 combined years of  

Rotary “Service above 
Self” 

 
 
 

Rotarians Holly Handrahan 
and Jill Albright collecting 

for the Food Pantry. 


